# SPRO provides benefit holiday concert



Little Sisters and Little Brothers - try out the drums with some members of the UNLV Community Concert Band before the holiday concert sponsored by the Student Public Relations Organization.

# Safety shuttle service is available

by Gena Atkinson Reporter

Safety at UNLV has been providthree months. Parking enforcestudents from any location on couraged to call. campus to their cars. The shuttle campus phone to call the shuttle. parking enforcement stickers. The shuttle usually takes between two and 15 minutes.

students take advantage of the walking alone at night. free shuttle service. Less than 20 students ride the shuttle nightly, awareness.

had known about the shuttle be- comes suggestions from students.

fore now, " said Susan Hanratty, business major.

Students attending night The Department of Public classes are not the only people who can benefit from the service. ing a safety shuttle for almost Many students who study late into the evening at the library can call ment officers are available to drive the shuttle. Males are also en-

Parking enforcement officers runs Monday through Thursday wear a uniform to distinguish from dusk until midnight. Stu- themselves. The shuttle is also dents can dial 3668 from any distinguishable because of its

Shuttle Driver Scott Ziegler said that he feels his "UNLV Although campus crime is a Express" is a great option for concern, only a small number of students who don't want to chance

Students should remember mainly because of lack of student that the shuttle does not work on Friday, Saturday or Sunday. "It can be dangerous for a girl However, Ziegler said he has reto walk alone at night. I wish I ceived positive feedback and wel-

Do you eat when you're not hungry? Do you go on eating binges for no apparent reason? • Is your weight affecting the way you live your life?

Call OVEREATERS ANONYMOUS® NO DUES . NO FEES . NO WEIGH-INS . . . WE ARE A FELLOWSHIP

muce Wright Hall Rm 201

DAY MONDAY THE 5:30 PM. CALL Helen X3883

On an evening of festive music, the Student Public Relations Organization (SPRO), together with the UNLV Community Concert Band and the University Wind ensemble gave a holiday concert for the benefit of Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Southern Nevada.

Artemus Ham Concert Hall was the gathering site for lots of "little brothers and sisters" who were allowed, before the show, to see, touch and even play the instruments. Musicians guided the children with information concerning their musical tools while excited youngsters tapped on the were served at the reception.

Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Southern Nevada is a private, each year. Service to youth is dent Union.



drums and pushed the keys of recognized as a proven deterrent trumpets. Cookies and punch to juvenile delinquency, truancy and substance abuse.

The event was a community non-profit organization which service project for SPRO, a newly matches adult volunteers with formed pre-professional group on children from single parent fami- campus. Information concerning lies. These volunteers provide the upcoming projects can be found children with friendship, guidance on the SPRO bulletin board, and a positive role model. Na- fourth floor, Flora Dungan Hutionally, over 470 Big Brother/Big manities building. The monthly Sister agencies provide volunteer meeting is open to newcomers on role models for over 100,000 youth Dec. 5, 5:30 p.m. in Moyer Stu-

## INTERESTED IN PHARMACY?

A representative from The University of

Arizona, College of Pharmacy will be at the MOYER STUDENT UNION, Monday Dec. 3 from 10:00 AM -1:00 PM. STOP BY FOR INFORMATION.

# It's time to turn the page to a great opportunity at Barnes & Noble Bookstores



Once upon a time, there was a way to:

- Gain valuable retail experience quickly
- Receive up to a 35% discount
- Work in a fast-paced challenging environ-
- Flexible scheduling

# DON'T MISS

THE RUSH!

Full and part time temporary positions available. Starting Dec. 3, 1990. If you have cashiering, sales or stock experience, this story is about you! For further details please contact the store manager at the University Bookstore in the Moyer Student Union

### THE YELLIN' REBEL STAFF BOX

Richard Crow Editor-in-Chief/ Business

Bonar Tucker Editor-in-Chief/

Steve Ciulla Advertising Manager

Robert Anderson Photography Editor

**Debbie Tubbesing** Entertainment Editor

Billy Naftaly Acting Sports Editor

Brad Palmer/Eileen Brady Office Managers/Classified Ads

> Marc Baruch Distribution

Raymond R. Frankulin

Assist. Editor Opinion Tina Crinite Assistant Editor /News Philip DaQuino Assist. Editor /Business Jason Bermingham Comic Page Editor Gary Puckett Copy Editor Connie Laudeman Copy Editor Ched Whitney Copy Editor

Eileen Brady Copy Editor Dawn Melby Proofreader Tom Daniels Proofreader Faculty Advisor Barbara Cloud

### Staff Writers

Russell Williams, Angela Desmoni, Julie Wolf, William Holt, Michelle Padillo, Marc Sperberg, Adejoke Adenle, Audrey Conway, Jennifer Elledge, Maria Migliore, Roy Theiss, Thomas Moore, Kara Kelley, Jack Poleski, aravino, Karlene Edwards, Tracy Clark, Lisa Sutherland, Christy McDonald, Tina Lyttle, Angela Ramsey, John Glynn, Aletra Lopez, Kimberly Richardson, Victor Ingram, Shawn Black Snider, Lou Parolisi, Chris Donovan, Michael Burin, Torn Daniels, Sean Higgins, Karen Splawn, Kathleen Patrick, Susan Caruso, Kelcey West, Gena Atkinson, Danielle Allsbrook, Chris Kindred, Scan Daley, Tika Levitzky, Ilana L. Fiorenza, Kim

#### Photographers

Matt Dovel, Channing Perkaquanard, Jennifer Elledge, Margaret Freebaim, Maureen Miller, Shane Roth, Lisa Sutherland, Marc Baruch, Russell Williams, JoAnn Pelaez, llana L. Fiorenza

#### Cartoonists

Adejoke Adenle, Jason Bermingham, Justin Caramanica, Jack Poleski

#### Typists

Charlene Phillips, Erik Stieringer, Eileen

THE YELLO' REBEL. The Yellin' Rebel is a publication of the University of Nevada, Las Vegas. The opinions reflected in The Yellin' Rebel are those of the authors stated, and do not necessarily represent, in whole or in part, the views of the University of Nevada, Las Vegas, its students; administration, fac-

The Yellin' Rebel is printed by the Nifty Nickel on a twice weekly basis. Not published holidays, week-ends or when UNLV is not in session. The Yellin' clus or when UPLV is not its session. The Yellin' Rebel is a member of the Intercollegiate Press Association, the California Intercollegiate Press Association, and the Rocky Mourtain Press Association, and the Rocky Mourtain Press Association, Telephone Numbers: Editor's Desk — 739-3878, Display Advertising — 739-3889, Classified Advertising — 739-3479, General Information — 739-3478. All inquires should be sent to The Yellin' Rebel , MSU 302, 4505 S. Maryland Pkwy, Las Vogas, NV